Debbie Pagliaro

From: Denise Merleno [DMetleno @tam.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2010 9:47 AM
To: Adam Politzer; Debbie Pagliaro

Cc: Dianne Steinhauser

Subject: FW: Hello from Linda Pfeifer

Hello Adam and Debbie,

We kindly request that you advise who will be replacing Ms. Pfeifer as the TAM Commissioner representing Sausalito. In
an e-mail Linda sent when she assumed this seat, she indicated that Herb Weiner agreed to be the Alternate. Please
confirm the status of his seat as well. For your guidance, please note that the next TAM board meeting will occur on
Thursday, September 23.

Thank you,

Denise M. Merleno
Transportation Authority of Marin
750 Lindaro Street, Suite 200
San Rafael, CA 94901

(415) 226-0820

From: L] pfeifer [mailto:pfeiferlj@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, September 06, 2010 11:18 AM
To: Denise Merleno

Cc: pfeiferlj

Subject: Hello from Linda Pfeifer

Hello Denise,

I regret that I must resign from TAM given new conflicts I have at the same time that TAM meets. I announced my

Best Regards,

Linda Pfeifer
Sausalito City Council
pfeiferlj@hotmail.com
cell 415.2365 0565

Notice To Recipient: This e-mail is meant for only the intended recipient of the transmission, and may be a
communication privileged by law. If you received this e-maif in error, any review, use, dissemination, distribution, or
copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Please notify me immediately of the error by return e-mail and please delete
this message and any and all duplicates of this message from your system. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
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